
You're Invited to a Family BBQ! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual family BBQ! 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: Our backyard, 123 Family Lane, Hometown 

Join us for delicious food, fun games, and great company! Please bring your favorite side dish or 

dessert to share. 

RSVP by July 8th to let us know if you can make it. 

We can't wait to see everyone! 

Much love, 

The Smith Family 


